
          WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

  09/19 
★​ AS A WAY TO SPREAD POSITIVITY, 

we will be starting the birthdate 
challenge. Every month, on your birth 
date, we encourage you to do 
something nice for a teacher and 
another student. For example, if my 
birthday is October 18, then each month 
on the 18th I will do something special 
for 2 people! 
 
 

01/15 
★​ BETAS THAT ARE FUNDRAISING can 

pick up the forms and a money 
envelope outside Mrs.Wilson’s room in 
the 6th grade (608). See Mrs.Wilson 
with any questions. 

   
 
★​ CHEF’S ACADEMY WILL BE 

STARTING SOON. Any 8th grade 
student who would like to be a part of 
Chef’s Academy needs to get an 
application from the box outside of Mrs. 
Hasselbusch’s room and return by 
Thursday, March 6th to Mrs. 
Hasselbusch.  Chef’s Academy is a 
program that will take place after school 
where students will learn chef skills and 
compete in a cooking competition.  So if 
you are an 8th grader interested in 
becoming a chef or would just like to 
know more about cooking please stop 
and get an application. 

 
       
   3/12 
★​ DRESS CODE REMINDER  

●​ shorts/skirts/dresses > mid thigh 
●​ Holes in jeans 
●​ No tank tops/off the shoulder 

tops 

          
       3/14 
★​ PLEASE CHECK GOOGLE 

CLASSROOM FOR INFO ABOUT OUR 
NEXT NEWSPAPER STAFF MEETING.           
                        

 
 

 
 

 
 


